
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014
Date: Friday, May 30, 2025 10:26:46 AM

Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014

-- Name --
Abhey Sehgal

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Delivery cost is already well over 40% of the total bill, further increasing it would hamper the living standard of
people, making it worse then it actually is currently with the current inflated landscape. I would request to not
increase it but if possible try to reduce the cost to households.
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